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ONRI absolutely and without question opposes SB 1593. This Legislature has done 

enough harm to timberland owners! The Private Forest Accord is taking managed 

timberland from timberland owners without compensation, now you want to tax them 

for what they can harvest - NO! STOP!! You must look at the forest through the trees! 

Oregon’s Legislature is neither wise nor balanced and you DO NOT represent The 

People of Oregon!!  

 

With GRAVE concern, 

 

Jen Hamaker 

President  

Oregon Natural Resource Industries  

 


